
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
B4449 issues and Cycle Path to Eynsham    

When  

Monday, 6pm, 21st January, 2019 

Where 

Stanton Harcourt Village Hall 

Chairperson  

Prof. David Wallom 

Council Representative 

Cllr. Yvonne Constance 
OCC Cabinet Member for the Environment, including Highways 

 

WHAT IS THE PROBLEM 

The B4449 is designated as an HGV route through Sutton. The high 

volume of traffic, especially HGVs, is a safety concern and has a         

serious detrimental effect on the residents of the village. 

WHAT CAN YOU DO TO HELP THE VILLAGE GET THE BEST OUT OF 

THIS EVENT 

1) Submit your questions to the Parish Council prior to the 

meeting (see Stanton Harcourt Parish Council Web site)  

2) If possible attend the meeting in person and participate 


